EPSU Circular LC No 39 (2007) 

FOLLOW-UP WORKING GROUP MEETING ON PRISON SERVICES
14 September 2007

EPSU Offices – rue Royale, 45 – 1000 Brussels

REGISTRATION FORM

Family name 


FIRST NAME 


UNION 


COUNTRY 


E-MAIL address where we can send you the documents:

WILL     WILL NOT participate in the above meeting (please circle)

Accommodation: EPSU does not make hotel booking for participants.

Interpretation:
I can follow the meeting in the following languages (please circle)

English – French.

I can participate in the meeting in the following languages (please circle)

English – French 

Please note that when interpretation has been arranged especially for you, and you are unable to participate in the meeting, that you must inform the secretariat at least 4 weeks prior to the event.

Documents:

If available I would like to receive documents in the following language (please circle)

English – French – German – Spanish – Swedish

To be returned preferably by fax BY 16 July 2007, AT THE LATEST to:

EPSU Secretariat

45, Rue Royale

B – 1000 Brussels

BELGIUM

FAX : +32 2 250 10 99

E-mail : ltiberini@epsu.org 

